
27 March 2023 

Project number: K2990 
 

 

To The Resident 

 

Pathway Solar Lighting – Chantilly Park, Beerwah  

Project summary 
Sunshine Coast Council will soon be installing a 
single solar standalone light pole in Chantilly 
Park.  

The light is to come on at dusk, run for four 
hours and then dim to a pre-set level for the 
rest of the night (all year round). 

The intention is to provide ‘security lighting’ 
throughout the night for people walking through 
the park, but not at a lighting level that will 
cause disturbance to residents immediately 
adjacent the park. 

Start date 
Work is scheduled to commence mid-April 
2023.  

Construction is expected to be completed within 
one week, weather and site conditions 
permitting.  

Work hours will be 6:30am – 5:00pm, Monday 
to Friday. 

Property access and parking 
Every effort will be made to minimise 
construction impacts.  

Contractors will confine the works area to 
maintain public safety. 

The footpath and playground in the park will 
remain open for use. 

Thank you in advance for your patience during 
construction. 

 
 

Further information 

If you require further information about the  
project contact Project Officer Mark Knight 
through Council’s customer service via the 
details below at the bottom of the page (quote 
Pathway Solar Lighting – K2990 Chantilly 
Park, Beerwah). 
 

 

  

 A note from your local councillor 

A while ago the local community asked me to consider this park pathway lighting 
project to improve safety. Initially because of power supply issues, the cost 
looked really expensive, and this meant a long delay due to a lack of a planned 
budget; fortunately, staff identified a more affordable solar powered solution, and 
the project has proceeded. Regrettably, recent acts of mindless vandalism have 
shown its sadly needed for that reason as well! 

Cr Rick Baberowski 



 

 

Figure 1: Chantilly Park Solar Light Plan 

 


